26 January, 2001

Dr Moira Stewart
Consultant Paediatrician
Royal Victoria Hospital
Grosvenor Road

Beifast

BTi2 6BA

Dear Dr Stewart

Please find enclosed a copy of all the details relating to the competency review of Dr J
O'Donohoe and I also enclose, as agreed, a set of notes. I will forward a second set of

notes in one week's time,

Yours sincerely

Dr JF Kelly
Medical Director
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